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McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: jamesbruc@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 9:40 AM
To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Kaiser-Francis Case 20052

The correct name for the well is Bell Lake Unit - South Block Well No. 212H. I'm afraid the people preparing the C-102 
used shirthand.  
 
Do you want me to ship you a correct C-102? 
 
Jim 


